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May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

SUMMER TERM 2025 

Welcome back! We are looking forward to a fun-filled final term in Year 1.  This term our topic will be 

animals. We will build on our learning so far in Year 1 to learn more about habitats and animals. During 

this term we will be visiting Twycross Zoo. We are looking forward to our annual Arts week and 

showing off all of the children’s fantastic work.  

 

Please keep a look out on the weekly newsletter and Class Dojo for more information about these 

events.  

 

Literacy Retelling stories, editing our written work, letter writing, poetry 

Maths Time, measure, place value and number, multiplication and division, fractions, money  

Science Animals including humans  

History Personal history  

P.S.H.E./R.E. Relationships. Changing bodies. Places of worship.  

P.E. Athletics, dance, gymnastics  

ICT Digital writing, programming, online safety 

DT/Art Designing, moving pictures, observational drawing, collage, Arts week 

 

To help your child to continue to make good progress we ask that you read at home once a day 

recording it in your child’s reading diary.  Please continue to practise all of our Tricky Rainbow Words. 

Handwriting remains a priority, please encourage your child to keep writing with correctly formed 

letters at home!  

 

May we remind you to please label all items of school uniform, particularly cardigans and jumpers as 

it is tricky at the end of the day when we have lots which have been removed and have strayed from 

their owner! Also, as the weather is warming up, please make sure your child has a water bottle 

(containing only water) and a sun hat. Please also send your child to school wearing sun cream on sunny 

days. Children are welcome to bring labelled sun cream to school to be reapplied. Whilst we are not 

allowed to help apply this, we will of course supervise application. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff at the end of the day if you have any queries or 

concerns.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 1 Team 
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